
r e p l a c e m e n t  p r o j e c t
SIPHONFREMONT 

Department of
Natural Resources and Parks

Wastewater Treatment Division

Save the date!

Monday, 
March 2, 2015
6:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Fremont Library
731 North 35th Street 
Seattle, WA 



Construction is coming to 
Fremont and Queen Anne! 
Do you have all the information you want?

Join King County’s project team to get answers 
about this project and how it will help ensure 
reliable sewer service to Fremont and north
King County for decades.

Get the latest on the project schedule and 
work hours

Learn more about construction impacts, 
such as project site boundaries and detours 
to cars, bikes and trail users

See how the facility will �t in the 
neighborhood as it provides safe, reliable 
sewer service 

For more information:
24-hour project hotline: 206-205-5428

Project website: 
kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 

Alternate formats are available
Call 206-477-5371 or 711 (TTY Relay)
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